
WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

January 6, 1994 

Mr. & Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Lil and Harold: 

Hope you like the calendars. We survived the New Year. 

I take it from your last letter that you and Dave Wrone 
have some sort of a philosophical disagreement. However, 
from your enclosures I could not quite figure out what it is. 

Thanks for the article on Arafat. I know he is not your 
favorite. 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter I wrote to Dick Cooper, John 
Sherman Cooper's brother. I will let you know if I get any 
response. 

I have been trading letters with Gerry G. on a regular basis. 

Things are quiet and I am trying to organize some of the 
materials I have received from you and others. We bought 
a large file cabinet yesterday. I told Betsy this was the 
beginning of the "Weisbergization" of our basement. I 
think she shuddered at the truth of this statement. 

William . Neichter 
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